
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
  Welcome to Pre-Nursery!  I am looking forward to 
spending a wonderful year with your child.  This year we 
hope to learn our colors, shapes, all about the chagim and 
much more.  Please see the list of items below to bring for 
the first day of school.  Every item MUST be labeled. 
 
• Box of diapers 
• Package of baby wipes 
• Smock (with sleeves) 
• Crib sheet, pillow, & blanket 
• Extra change of clothing & a sweatshirt  
• Box of Ziplock bags 
• Sippy Cup 

 
Please feel free to call or text with any concerns. My 
number is (347) 268-0761. 
 
Morah Sara 


